2022 Golden Wheat Chapter of AHSGR Membership Form 
There are no Golden Wheat chapter membership dues during 2022.  Persons who wish to become a member of the chapter are asked to complete and mail the following form for our chapter records. Gifts or contributions are always welcome but are not necessary during 2022.

Name:___________________________________________________________
Name of spouse or partner: __________________________________________
Birthday:_____________________________ Anniversary:_________________________________________ 
Birthday:_______________________________________
Birthday (spouse or partner):_______________________
Address:_________________________________________________________ 
City:______________________ State: ______________ Zip: ________  
Home Phone: _____________________________
Cell Phone: _____________________________________ 
E-mail: _________________________________ 
Preferred means of contact: Phone: ____ E-mail: ______ 
I want my Golden Wheat Chapter newsletter delivered: 
Electronically: _______ Postal mail: ____________ 
New Members please fill out the following describing your surname research: 
Surnames of  interest: ________________________________________________________________ 
Villages (if known): ________________________________________________________________
Send your membership form to: Karen Calkins 1430 Louis Dr, Mulvane, KS 67110. 
(If you send a Donation) : $___________ Check #: __________________ , payable to Golden Wheat Chapter-AHSGR

We encourage all members to join the AHSGR International Society. Through AHSGR International, members will have access to more resources including Census Records, and village information. The Society website is www.ahsgr.org. You can go online using the website to find more information about the Society dues. International Society dues are to be mailed directly to AHSGR Headquarters, 631 D St. Lincoln, NE. 68502. 

If you have any questions, contact me at 316-777-4963 or by email at kcalkins2@cox.net. If you call and we are not at 
home, please leave a message and I will get back with you as soon as possible. 

Thank you, 


Karen Calkins 
Golden Wheat Chapter 
Membership Chair
